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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great week back from our Fall 

Break. The littles seemed so happy to be 

back with their friends. We have been 

learning about the church season of Advent, 

how we are waiting, preparing, and getting 

ready for Christmas and the birth of Jesus. 

We made our own Advent Wreaths with our 

handprints, colored an Advent Ornament, and 

made an Advent Angel with lots of glitter!  

We worked on the letter Q with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We rotated through 

several alphabet centers and played Zingo 

with Mrs. Vargo. In Religion we made an 

Advent Book and Fr. Robert brought in a 

realistic cutout of Mary and Joseph and told 

about their long journey to Bethlehem. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Dec.  7 – Christmas Parade 5:15 pm                            

Dec. 13 – Family Movie Night 6 pm                        

Dec. 18 – Christmas Concert 6 pm                      

Dec. 19 – Pre-K Christmas Party                      

Dec. 20 – Early Dismissal-12:50 pm for Pre-K                     

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 – No School/Christmas Break 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Dec. 10th.   

 

Next week we will be working on the letter G. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Tinley                                          

Tuesday – Sawyer                                               

Wednesday – Huck’s 5th Birthday!                          

Thursday – Tucker                                    

Friday – Brooks 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Friday, December 13th will be a fun Movie Night in the school gym at 6:00 pm. Polar Express will be 

showing on the big screen! Wear your jammies or comfy clothes and bring a blanket or chair. 

Our all school Christmas school concert will be on Wednesday, December 18th at 6:00 pm in church. 

Please have your little one meet us in the Gathering Hall connected to church at 5:45. We will be 

singing two songs and then go back into the Hall so you can pick up your child. They are doing great 

at learning their songs! 

Our Christmas Party will be on Thursday, December 19th at 9 am. More information has been sent 

home. 

     

        

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

December 6, 2024 
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